
We look forward to hosting you at this year’s regatta on
May 24 and 25.

Below you will find helpful information for the event.
Should you have any further questions, please contact the

RCYC Sailing Office
(sailing@rcyc.ca or 416.967.7245 ext. 521).

WELCOME ALL PARTICIPANTS
TO SHARK TRILLIUM 2025

PRE-EVENT ARRIVAL

WRISTBAND PICK-UP
Your RCYC Event Wristband is your all-access pass! Please ensure it is worn and visible

throughout the weekend, as it serves as your ticket to Saturday night’s dinner and Sunday’s post-
racing reception.

 Wristband Pick-Up Schedule:
Upon arrival on Friday, May 23;

Saturday morning before racing (8:00 AM – 9:00 AM);
Saturday evening, post-racing, on the way to dinner.

Please note: Wristbands are only available through the RCYC Sailing Office.

An email will be sent to all competitors on Friday, May 16, with details on parking at City
Station, launch instructions, and slip assignments — Please keep an eye on your inbox!
 A welcome tent, staffed by volunteers, will be set up next to the cranes at RCYC’s City

Station (150 Cherry St.) to assist with launch procedures and answer any questions
upon arrival.

 After picking up your registration package at the Sailing Office, don’t forget to swing by
the Shark Basin for some “Attitude Adjustment!”



AWARDS & POST-RACING

COMPETITORS’ MEETING

FOOD & BEVERAGE

The Competitors’ Meeting will be held on the Racing Front Lawn at 9:00 AM
on Saturday, May 24.

Following the completion of  Day 2 of  racing, there will be an awards
reception held on the Racing Front Lawn, complete with snacks &

beverages.

VISITOR ACCESS CARDS
We are pleased to provide Visitor Access Cards to Competitors who will be staying on the Island
for the duration of  the weekend. These cards provide access to the back gate, should you wish
to explore the islands while off  the water. Please come by the Sailing Office to pick-up yours,

noting that we require a piece of  identification in exchange.

COMMUNICATIONS
Notices to competitors will be posted on the official Notice Board, located online:

Notice Board. As a courtesy, notices will also be posted on the bulletin board
located on the Veranda of  the Island Clubhouse.

 All event communications, including updates from the Race Committee, will also
be shared through the official regatta WhatsApp group.

 Please scan the QR code to join and stay informed throughout the event.

After racing on Saturday, we encourage you to make your way to the Sailor’s Bar
in the foyer of  the Club for an Après Sailing “Attitude Adjustment,” complete with

live entertainment and drinks, followed by a buffet dinner in the Harbourview
Room.

Should you need to purchase additional dinner tickets (three are included with
registration), they can be purchased here.

https://theclubspot.com/regatta/i1J0EoCooI/#notice-board
https://theclubspot.com/shop/regatta/i1J0EoCooI

